
PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Adoption of Nobrac Road 

July 1, 2024 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on July 1, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. in the Police Jury Meeting Room of 

the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear public comments and/or 

questions on the proposed adoption of Nobrac Road and other matters related thereto. 

 

Mr. Wilford West addressed the Jury in favor of the Parish taking in Nobrac Road into the parish road 

system. 

 

Being there were no further comments from the public, the hearing was declared closed. 

 

 

 

___________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Bryan Vidrine, President    Dirk Deville, Secretary-Treasurer 


